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Mayor Helps 

1 Centennial Square 

Victoria BC V8W 1P6 

Dear Mayor Helps: 

As the Conservative Official Opposition Critic for Western Economic Diversification, I want to 

encourage you to promote the Canada 150 Infrastructure Fund within your communities. The time frame 

for which applicants can submit applications is short, and means we need to act quickly. 

The government has reintroduced the previous Conservative Government's Canada 150 Community 
Infrastructure Program through the Western Economic Diversification department. The Canada 150 
Community Infrastructure Program (accepting applications from May 24 - June 22, 2016) will invest in 

projects undertaking renovations to existing community infrastructure. 

I encourage you to check out more information on the program. Please ensure eligible projects in your 

riding apply and are aware of the short timeframe. 

Canada 150 Infrastructure Program: http://www.wd-deo.gc.ca/eng/18872.asp 

I appreciate you taking the time to share this program in your communities. If you have any questions or 

concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 

Matt Jeneroux, MP 

Edmonton Riverbend 

Official Opposition Critic for Western Economic Diversification 

www.mattjeneroux.ca 


